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Earlier this year, St Edward Homes acquired the former 
Pyestock / Hartland Park site and is proposing to 
redevelop it into a sustainable new community. The 
regenerated site will help to serve the needs of the area, 
delivering much needed new homes and infrastructure to 
serve existing and future residents. In July 2016 we held 
our first public consultation events and will be holding 
our second exhibitions in November 2016. 
 

At St Edward, we are committed 
to engaging with the existing 
communities in which our 
development sites are located. 
This takes place from an early 
stage and throughout the 
planning process. We now want 
to invite you to get involved in 
the second round of public 
consultation. 
 
The project team will shortly be 
holding public events in both 
Fleet and Farnborough, where 
we want you to see our progress 
and hear your  

thoughts on our initial 
proposals, and how the 
redevelopment of the site can 
make a positive contribution to 
the local area. 
 
Details of these events and 
our contact details can be 
found over the page. 
 
We look forward to meeting 

you soon. 

Aerial view of site 



 
 

Public Consultation 
The project team hope you will be able to attend one of the following 
events and look forward to discussing our initial proposals and the  
future of the site: 
 
 

Saturday 12th November 2016 10am-4pm 
Harlington Centre, 236 Fleet Rd, Fleet GU51 4BY 

 
Monday 14th November 2016 3:30pm-8:30pm 
Farnborough Community Centre, Meudon Avenue, Farnborough GU14 7LE 

 
If you are unable to attend either of these events, you can request a 
copy of the display information by contacting us. You will also be 
able to view all of the exhibition material, and provide feedback, 
via the dedicated project website. 
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Contact details 
 
We hope that you will be able 
to attend one of our events. 
 
In the meantime, you can get 
in touch with us via any of the 
following options: 

Emailing us: 
hartlandvillage@glhearn.com 

Writing to us 
Freepost RTHZ–AKZT–SABG, 
GL Hearn, 280 High Holborn, 
London WC1V 7EE 

Calling us: 

0344 225 0003 




